
I am simply appalled that Council would even consider a suggestion - much less a bylaw exemption - that 
will have suffering, innocent animals sacrificed for the amusement of humans … all in the name of 
“business”, i.e., the almighty buck?! 
 
Have we learned nothing from exposés such as Blackfish of the atrocities committed against animals? 
Please - do the right thing, the civilized thing, and speak up in defence of those that cannot defend 
themselves. 
 
Nancy Holmes 
Ward 8, London 


